

It's never too early to start planning your garden and landscape! Join Post Rock District Extension to learn how to grow some amazing plants in 2020!

Gardeners will leave with new gardening knowledge and seedlings to take home for your spring garden!

No RSVP required. Free to participate. Questions? Contact Cassie Homan, 785-738-3597.

Thursday, February 20 5-6 p.m.

Mankato City
LibraryMeeting Room

Topics:

- Growing Your Best Vegetable Garden
- Guide to Annual and Perennial Flowers



Post Rock District Kansas State University is committed to making its services, activities and programs accessible to all participants. If you have special requirements due to a physical, vision, or hearing disability, contact Cassie Homan, 785-738-3597.